
From: Michael Graham  
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 
To: Mona Greenwood, Theresa Swinehart  
Subject: [Ext] Re: Please Provide Input: Potential Deferral of Your Upcoming Organizational 
Review 
  
Mona and Theresa: 
  
Thank you for reaching out. I hereby confirm my support for the deferral of the NomCom's next 

Organizational Review until such time as the Board, community and ICANN org better understand the 
impact of the ATRT3 Recommendations on the next Organizational Review cycle, as well as in 
consideration of the current community workload. 
  
Please contact me with any questions. 
  
Michael R. Graham 
 
-- 
 
_____________________ 
Michael R. Graham 
NOMCOM Chair 
 




